PA Newsletter

TERM 2 - 2023

Did you know that the tuckshop is a PA initiative & fundraiser?

We are extremely fortunate to have Bronni Darné running the tuckshop for the PA this year. She does this entirely voluntarily and has done an incredible amount of work to bring the tuckshop into a new era – offering a much wider and healthier selection of food and drinks. Week after week from 6am on cold winters' mornings during rugby season, she can be found at Lutgensvale, setting up.

We are grateful to all the parents that volunteer to help her. Just half an hour of your time, especially if you're bringing your son to rugby anyway, goes a long way to make our tuckshop the successful fundraiser that it is. All proceeds from here are used for the PA's various charitable endeavours.

On Saturday 3 June, Bronni took our tuckshop to VUSA for a wonderful morning of rugby and fellowship. She spent time with the local parents and coaches, showing them how she runs our tuckshop and giving them advice. All the proceeds for the morning were given to VUSA in order for them to stock and set up their own tuckshop.



Coffee

Zee asked that we send a big thank-you to all the parents that support her at the rugby, and also at the Mitre. She is so grateful for the business she is building up and loves seeing you all regularly. Thank you!



If you would like to get in touch with the PA please email us at preppa@bishops.org.za

